From:
Subject:
Date:
To:

Secretary secretary@vineyardheights.com
Annual Assessment and new Officers
February 8, 2022 at 8:07 PM

Hoa members@vineyardheights.com

Greetings everyone,

Fortunately we were able to squeak by and get the Annual Meeting done before the rain, snow, ice and freezing weather
arrived. Thanks to everyone who attended, we had a record turnout this year! Minutes will be posted on the website
shortly (pending a successful resolution of a technical issue).

There are 3 Directors on the Board: Bruce Brockman, David Gudal, and Howard Smith (who was elected at the Annual
Meeting on February 1st). The Board of Directors met to set the Annual Assessment for 2022 and to appoint officers.
The new officers are as follows:

President: Howard Smith
Vice President: David Gudal
Treasurer: Bruce Brockman
Secretary: Gene Joe

Missy Gudal will be phasing out as Secretary over the next several months. The ‘secretary@vineyardheights.com’ is still
a viable address for both sending and receiving emails, but Gene Joe will transition into handling emails and the other
secretarial duties (maintaining the member directory, issuing Resale Certificates etc).

Annual Assessment notices will be mailed shortly. Please note that your payments for 2022 will be sent to the
Treasurer, Bruce Brockman. If you use an online Billpay service to have your check sent, please be sure to
update the address to:

Vineyard Heights HOA Inc
c/o Bruce Brockman

8132 Plum Creek Trail
Burleson, TX 76028

Best Regards,

Missy Gudal
Secretary
Vineyard Heights HOA Inc
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